
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 3/08/2024 9:12:52 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

03/08/2024

MR Matty Kelly
7 Rickard Rd North Narrabeen RD
Narrabeen 2101 NSW 2101

RE: Mod2023/0473 - 8 Rickard Road NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

It used to be aboriginal Land So it the development application should of not been approved
the neighbor showed me some Aboriginal Stuff they found out the backyard of their house




